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Happy April RISE scholars, parents, and East 
River Family.  This month we will continue to 
work with our seniors to make sure they are col-
lege ready.  We will also roll out the plans for our 
6-Week Virtual Summer Program.  The summer 
program will be available for students who are 
currently in 9th thru 11th grade.  We will offer 
academics, career exploration, mentoring op-
portunities, workshops, fun activities, and much 
more.  If you know a student who would benefit 
from our program refer them to our website for 
the application at trio.sdes.ucf.edu/project-rise/. 
Interested students and parents can also email 
me at coretta.cotton@ucf.edu or call at 407-823-
4286 for more information.

Wishing everyone an amazing April! 

Coretta Cotton
Program Manager



https://trio.sdes.ucf.edu/project-rise/For more information please visit our website:

STAY CONNECTED 

Student Remind:
rmd.at/ucfub or text @ucfub to 81010

Parent Chat:
rmd.at/2644kg or text @2644kg to 81010 UCF Upward Bound Project RISE

@ucfubrise

For the latest updates, follow us on social media:

Upcoming Events

A Message from our Coordinator
Hello RISE Scholars,

Thank you for those taking the time out to schedule 
appointments and meet with me.  Please continue to 
reach out, schedule future appointments and attend 
workshops.  For all others I have missed, contact me 
to schedule your appointment because I want to en-
sure each student has an opportunity to meet with 
me individually.  Together we will work towards 
completing your goals and setting new ones.  

Ms. Suarez 

Nissa.suarez@ucf.edu (231) 866-8055
Academic Program Coordinator
SDES TRIO Center-Upward Bound, Project RISE


